
September 2, 2021 

BSE Limited 
Floor 25, P. J. Towers, 
Dalal Street, Mumbai 400 001 

Though: Listing Centre 

Sub: Increase in volume 
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Ref: Your letter no. USURV/ONUPV/P0/2021-2022/271 dated September 2, 2021 

Dear Sir, 

With reference to your above mentioned letter on the captioned subject, we would like to place on record 
that in our view there are no events/ information that are pending intimation to the exchanges under 
Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015. 

We are unaware of the reasons for the increase in volume on the exchanges. 

Kindly take the above on record. 

Thanking you. 

For Oberoi Realty Limited 

~~~ 
~y Secretary 
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